
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 We hope that this Christmas cheer finds you well and excited for the end of 2021 and to celebrate being 

able to be together with family and friends. 

  

Our team have also all worked really hard this year and are looking forward to a well deserved 

break.  Our offices will be closed from Thursday, 23 December through Monday, 10 January 2022.  Our 

advice@tempuswealth.com.au email and phone messages will be checked intermittently and 

responded to on an as needed basis. 

  

Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year! 
  
  

Rising life expectancies 
and retirement 

  

Average life expectancies in 

Australia are now at a record 

high, and while that's a positive, 

longevity can also come with 

potential financial risks such as 

outliving your retirement savings. 

So what can you do to ensure 

you have the best chance of 

experiencing a financially secure 

retirement? 

 

    

A savings strategy for 
children's education 

  

Having a strategy in place to pay 

for your childrens school 

education is essential. Here are a 

few ways you can approach 

paying for tuition that will help 

you stay ahead of the school 

fees curve.  
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